
 
 
 
 

The Rockridge Parent Advisory Council (RSPAC) 
invites parents and guardians to join their  

“new to Rockridge” student  
(Grade 8s and new students in Grades 9 to 12) 

for a complimentary Pancake Breakfast. 
 

Friday September 7th, 2018 7:30 a.m. 
 in the Cafeteria  

 
 

Grade 8/New Student Pancake Breakfast RSVP 
Please respond by September 1st 

Parent’s name(s):  
Student’s name(s):  
Number of guests  
Please check off a box below if you can help with: 
□  Set-up (6:30 a.m.) □  Make pancakes (6:30) 
□  Serving (7:30 a.m.) □  Clean-up (8:00 on) 

 
Please drop this form off at the school office PAC mailbox 

or email ropac@wvschools.ca with your RSVP. 
Thanks! 

New Student and Family  
WELCOME 

Pancake Breakfast 


